

PA Political Committee

139 West Hanover Street, Trenton, NJ 08618 (609) 656-7612

September 26, 2003



Senator Bob Smith 216 Stelton Road, Suite E-5 Piscataway, NJ 08854

Dear Senator Smith,

I am pleased to inform you that the Sierra Club has endorsed you for this upcoming election.

Please have someone on your campaign staff call our Administrative Assistant, Kelly McNicholas at the above number, to find out about ways that we can support your campaign and help you win in November. This includes holding a joint press conference announcing our endorsement, utilizing Sierra Club mailing labels to reach out to your constituents and including the official Sierra Club logo in your campaign efforts.

We look forward to working with you on issues of mutual concern.

Very truly yours,

Richard Isaac Political Chair